
 

 

21st May 2019  
 
 

Robots to the Rescue Class 3 workshop at Duchess High School Monday 8th July 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
As part of our transition work with Duchess High School we are lucky enough to be able to take all 
of our children in Class 3 to take part in a technology workshop called ‘Robots to the Rescue’, 
which has been led and organised by Duchess High School staff. 
 
Please ensure your child is smartly dressed in full school uniform and has a water bottle and light 
jacket. Children will need to have a packed lunch.  
 
School and our PTA has provided a considerable amount of transport this year at little or no cost, 
and therefore on this occasion would like to ask for a contribution of  £3.22 per pupil towards the 
cost of transport. The children will leave and return back to school within usual times. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Erin Fletcher 
Class Three Teacher 
 

 
I give permission for my child ------------------------------------- to attend the technology workshop at 
Duchess Community High School on Monday 8th July. 
 
I will contribute £3.22 towards the costs of transport (payment made through school money). 
 
 
Signed ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 


